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Wednesday 9th July 2025 

 
Dear Families,  
 
On Wednesday 16th July, the children will have a chance to celebrate their hard work 
and time at Balksbury with their Year 6 Fun Day.  
 
We have arranged an exciting day of activities for the children, which includes:  
 

• an extended swimming session with water activities and water polo 

• a pizza lunch  

• their favourite playground games on the field  

• a film and ice lollies 
 
On this day, the children can wear their own clothes but will need to bring their 
swimming kit to school for their swimming session.  
 
At lunchtime, the whole year group will have lunch together on the field – the children 
will be able to sit with their friends, teachers and LSAs and the federation will provide 
a pizza lunch for each child. For this, we will refer to the dietary information on Arbor; 
please let us know if there are any recent changes to your child’s dietary requirements. 
If your child will not eat the pizza that is being provided, please speak to your child’s 
class teacher. To help us reduce food waste, please ensure that your child does not 
have a lunch ordered on School Grid for this day; if this is not cancelled you will still 
be charged for this meal.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
 
The Year 6 Team 

http://www.balksburyfederation.co.uk/

